
Havre des Pas Road Works 
FROM MONDAY 15 FEBRUARY - WEDNESDAY 3 MARCH
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Commencing on Monday 15 February 2010 for approximately 2½ weeks, 
Jersey Water and Jersey Electricity will be working together to install new water  
and electrical services to the Carlton Hotel development for Antler Properties.
During the first phase of the works, Jersey Water will be connecting mains and services to the 
new development. The second phase will involve Jersey Electricity installing and upgrading 
cables in the area from Havre des Pas Gardens to the East side of the Carlton Hotel. 
For the duration of the JEC works, two-way traffic will be possible on Havre des Pas Gardens 
with access via Marett Road. All the works will be carried out under traffic light control and 
therefore motorists using this area should expect delays and allow additional time for their travel 
arrangements, especially at peak periods.
All bus services will operate as normal during these works.
Jersey Water and Jersey Electricity would like to thank road users and residents for their 
co-operation while the Hotel’s new services are installed. While there will be some disruption 
and inconvenience, we are working together to try and minimise it. If our works are finished early 
then we will return traffic to normal as soon as possible. 
Any additional traffic / progress information will be displayed on the following website: 
www.gov.je/transporttechnicalservices/transport/roadworksreport
For any queries, please contact either: Peter Hamel, Network Manager for Jersey Water on 
707346 or, Customer Care at the Jersey Electricity Company on 505460. 


